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REVEREND FATHER ZENOB NALBANDIAN 
HOLY CROSS ARMENIAN CHURCH 
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WE JOIN THE MEMBERS OF THE PARISH COUNCIL AND THE PARISHIONERS OF THE 
HOLY CROSS ARMENIAN CHURCH OF LAWRENCt TO EXTEND OUR BEST WISHES ON 
YOUR ASSIGNMENT AS PASTOR OF THE PARISH, IT IS A CHALLENGING TASK 
WHICH WE BELIEVE YOU WILL PERFORM WITH DIGNITY AND EXCELLENCE, MAY 
THE LORD BLESS YOU AND KEEP YOU IN GOOD HEALTH SO THAT YOU MAY 
CONTINUE SERVING HIS CHURCH, 

ARCHBISHOP TORKOM MANOOGIAN 

1'.017 EST 
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54 E. Haverhill Street • Lawrence, Massachusetts 01841 • (617) 683-9942 

Reverend Zenob Nalbandian 
Pastor 

His Grace Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Primate of the Diocese of the Armenian Church 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, New York 10016 

Dear Serpazan Hayr: 

November 20, 1985 

On December 8, 1985, a ~lc.pming banquet will be held for Der Hayr Zenob 
Nalbandian at 1:00 p.m. in Der .. \/ar't<fif)\vakian Church Hall. We cordially 
invite you to be with us on this day in order that we may join together in 
officially welcoming Der Hayr to the Holy Cross parish and extend our best 
wishes to him as he assumes his new position as our Pastor. 

It would be a great honor if you could be with us on this occasion and 
sincerely hope that your busy schedule will not prevent you from being with 
us. 

In closing I wish to take this opportunity to extend our heartfelt gratitude 
and appreciation to you for assigning Der Hayr to the Holy Cross Parish. 
At a time when there is a shortage of clergy in our Diocese we consider 
ourselves fortunate to have had your support in providing continuity to our 
parish and for this we are most thankful. May the Lord keep you in good 
health so that you may continue to lead our Diocese. 

K:b 

Respectfully yours, 

~;£~ 
Charles R. Kochakian 
Chairman, Parish Council 


